The Barbara M. and Donald L. Thomas Peace Award

The Rotary Club of Roswell 

Administered by a special committee of the Rotary Club of Roswell, awards of $3,000 are given to two deserving members of the current year’s GRSP class who exhibit the spirit of the GRSP program and who are in need of additional financial assistance.  Please complete the application below and submit it along with your attached letters to John Carruth, Past President, the Rotary Club of Roswell, via email at jcarruth46@gmail.com.
Applications and letters must be received no later than Wednesday, October 29, 2025
Final decisions of selection committee will be made before December 1, 2025. 

Name:      

Home Country:      

Georgia College or University:      



College Address:      

Phone:      
Email:      


Sponsoring Rotary Club(s):      

President:      

Phone:      
Email:      

Host Rotarian:      

Phone:      
Email:      

Host Family Address:      


Rotary District:       


Please attach the following:

1. A letter from the GRSP student sharing a brief background about their life, studies and home country, their need for financial assistance, and how The Barbara M. and Donald L. Thomas Peace Award might impact their life.
2. A letter from the President and/or Host Rotarian of the sponsoring club that outlines why this applicant should receive the award.  
For more information, contact:  
John Carruth
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Past President 2022-23
Rotary Club of Roswell
                             
404-245-4915
                             
jcarruth46@gmail.com 
